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Our latest club webinar offered an overview of our latest Ready to Return guidance as the coronavirus
restrictions are slowly lifted.

It includes an explanation of our five-stage approach to returning to play, advice on what is current permitted
and how clubs can work towards the later stages.

Click here to visit our coronavirus advice section

The webinar also includes some initial analysis of our player survey, in which we are asking for our members’
feedback concerning the impact of the outbreak and their thoughts on returning to play. We have already had
more than 1,300 responses to the survey – click here to find out more and to submit your responses.

You can watch the webinar below:

We have three more webinars scheduled for the rest of June, offering support for Clubs on Safeguarding. Find
out more, and book your place by clicking here

Click here to catch up on other club webinars
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